







#### FSK-VTE-001

# GEKO Venous Thromboembolism (VTE) Prevention Study DEC2023 NEWSLETTER



Wishing you and your families a wonderful Festive Season!

Thank you all for your ongoing support with the study!

We look forward to a productive 2024!

#### RECRUITMENT

11 / 1200 participants enrolled

FIRST PATIENT ENROLLED IN THE STUDY: 06 Jul 2023, Royal United Hospital

MOST RECENT ENROLMENT: 10 Dec 2023, Royal United Hospital

We are so appreciative of every patient enrolled.

Thank you to RUH, Fairfield General Hospital and Whiston Hospital for your continuing efforts to find suitable patients!

Please keep on screening for new patient study participants!



### **NEWSFLASH!**

**UKSF 2023** 



It was lovely to catch up with some of the Study Personnel who attended.

I hope you also had an enjoyable and informative time!

Did you spot our study poster?

It's still available as an ePoster on the UKSF app.



## **HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM US!**

Chief Investigator Prof Christine Roffe Christine.Roffe@uhnm.nhs.uk / Tel: +44 (0) 1782 671655

Clinical Project Manager Wing To

wing.to@firstkindmedical.com / Tel: +44 (0) 7827 612109









Clinical Research Associate II Anne-Marie Piftor Anne-marie.piftor@ firstkindmedical.com / Tel: +44 (0) 7391 015404

Clinical Trials Administrator Amir Hashemi amir.hashemi@ firstkindmedical.com / Tel: +44 (0) 7456 427910